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We are postponing our annual Pasta Night Event at Pinkston Middle School
until the spring (probably May). Because of COVID-19, we feel that it is best
to be cautious by not having crowds in the building. However, since Pasta

Night is such a popular family engagement event in our community, we do
plan to adjust the activities accordingly. Currently, we are planning to

present some type of outdoor “on the grounds” celebration that will enable
us to showcase our students and their talents during the warmer month of

May. We will send out the date and details soon!

3/18 – Report Cards
3/22 through 3/26 – Spring break (no school) 
4/23 – Progress Reports
5/1 – Deadline for school choice forms click here to download
5/27 – Report Cards

Upcoming Dates

Lindsey Blevins, Principal        (870) 425-1236        Jason Morris, Assistant Principal

Yearbooks are available to order online only this year. Visit jostens.com,
click Yearbooks, order/buy, search for our school and complete your order. 

https://static.visionamp.org/rubix/20160315/c0f44bcf7e893ba87c0ec9edcddff73e7dccb0dc.pdf
http://jostens.com/


https://www.facebook.com/CAPAR107


Screenings will continue Tuesday March 9th

Screenings will continue Tuesday March 9th

for last names N-Z, and make-up for

for last names N-Z, and make-up for    A-M.A-M.




